

POLICE & CRIME COMMISSIONER





Ref: PD/SD/2019

Date: 9th December 2019

Christine Goldstraw OBE
Chair of the Nottinghamshire Police and Crime Panel
C/o County Hall
West Bridgford
Nottingham
NG2 7QP

Dear Christine.

Thank you for your letter received on the 26th November 2019 regarding the Panel's consideration of my Annual Report for 2018-19, which I presented to the Police and Crime Panel's meeting of 23rd September 2019. I am pleased that Panel Members broadly welcomed my Annual Report which prompted a very helpful discussion at the Panel meeting.

We discussed this report in detail at the Panel and I have noted the various issues of concern raised at the meeting and will have regard to these when considering the refresh of my Police and Crime Delivery Plan (2020-21).

I am immensely grateful for the support and challenge the Panel have provided over the last financial year and look forward to continue working with you in 2019-20.

Yours sincerely,

Paddy Tipping

Police and Crime Commissioner